
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 31, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
 

PRAISE 
 

“Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until 
the day of Jesus Christ.” (Philippians 1:6) We are pleased to report to each one of our supporting 
churches of God’s blessings on our lives and ministry.  
 
Just last week, the permit to use the building we rent to hold our church services was approved. The 
permit covers authorization from the firefighters and the health department. We now need to get the 
water authority, a government agency, to turn on the water. Much work and prayers were needed to 
get this permit approval. 
 
Since my last prayer letter, I preached a Sunday evening service in a local Baptist church. It was a 
blessing to be used of God to minister to His saints. 
 

PRAYER 
 

Please pray for souls to be saved, both in our services and through our personal soul winning. Please 
pray that the water in the church building will be turned on very soon, as the permit was one of the 
requirements of the water authority. 
 

GRATITUDE 
 

Thank you for all your kind messages and cards in remembrance of our 36th wedding anniversary 
and Angela’s birthday. Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support, which enable us to 
serve Christ in Puerto Rico. 
 
Continuing to serve Christ faithfully in Puerto Rico, 
 
Roberto Tirado 
 
 


